
SLUG: IG: RV VACATIONS: ONLINE CONTENT 

(a)Bonus Chapter 

(b)Resources 

For more information on various aspects of vacationing in 
your RV, we offer our go-to resources. These include online 
reservation systems, expert sites and forums, podcasts, and 
apps. Happy travels! 

(c)Campground and Reservation Resources 

Reserve America 
reserveamerica.com 
Reserve American is the reservation system for many of our 
country's state and federal parks. It also provides a 
large, searchable campground database. 

Kampgrounds of America (KOA) 
koa.com 
Kampgrounds of America is a chain of almost 500 
campgrounds. Its website provides information and ratings 
about each campground. 

CampJellystone 
campjellystone.com 
The CampJellystone website provides a searchable database 
for all Jellystone Parks and offers information about 
special campground events and activities. 

Good Sam Club 
goodsamclub.com 
The Good Sam Club website offers a searchable campground 
database, park information, and reviews. Extensive trip 
planning resources are available as well. 

Go Camping America 
gocampingamerica.com 
Go Camping America has a searchable database of its private 
member campgrounds and also includes blog articles and 
trip-planning tools. 

(c)RVing Resources 

Go RVing 
gorving.com 
Go RVing has both practical and inspirational resources, 
including information on various RV types and models, as 



well as an extensive blog where real RVers share travel 
stories and helpful tips. 

Recreation Vehicle Safety and Education Foundation (RVSEF) 
RVsafety.com 
RVSEF is the first and last word on RV safety in the 
industry. This is the place to go for all questions about 
tow capacity, tire checks, and weight recommendations. 

Mark Polk 
RVEducation101.com 
Mark Polk is an industry expert on RV systems and 
maintenance, and his website is a treasure trove of 
information, regardless of what type of RV you have. 

RV.Net 
rv.net/forum 
RV.Net is a forum of RV owners. Whether you have a question 
about your black tank or the best campground near a 
national park, this is a great resource. 

RV Family Travel Atlas 
rvfamilytravelatlas.com 
RV Family Travel Atlas is the travel resource website by 
authors Stephanie and Jeremy Puglisi, who offer tips and 
tricks for RVing with kids along with great travel 
recommendations, camp recipes, and organization advice. 

(c)Podcasts 

RV Family Travel Atlas 
geo.itunes.apple.com/us/podcast/rv-family-travel-
atlas/id921792544?mt=2 
RV Family Travel Atlas is a weekly, general-interest 
podcast about RVing with rig and product reviews, travel 
recommendations, tips and tricks, and interviews with 
industry manufactures and safety experts. 

Campground of the Week 
itunes.apple.com/us/podcast/campground-of-the-
week/id1066636552 
Campground of the Week is a weekly podcast devoted to 
reviewing one campground every week and recommending great 
nearby activities, attractions, and food. Reviews are by 
correspondents from around the United States. 

Roadtreking 
roadtreking.com 
Roadtreking is a weekly podcast devoted to the small RV 



lifestyle, but it also includes travel recommendations, 
technology reviews, and gadget tips. 

Girl Camper 
girlcamper.com 
Girl Camper, a weekly podcast hosted by Janine Pettit, is 
devoted to the woman RV traveler and offers advice on 
traveling alone and with groups of women. 

(c)Apps for RV Travel 

Roadtrippers 
itunes.apple.com/us/app/roadtrippers-maps-built-
for/id944060491?mt=8 
Roadtrippers is a great app for planning trip routes. It 
provides useful maps and fun recommendations for stops 
along the way. The app also includes food suggestions and 
reservation information. 

Allstays Camp and RV 
itunes.apple.com/us/app/camp-rv-tent-camping-to-
rv/id370820516?mt=8 
This app offers the most extensive list of RV resorts, 
campgrounds, boondocking locations, rest areas, and repair 
shops. The in-app filters enable you to narrow your search 
according to your personal preferences. 

Roadside America 
itunes.apple.com/us/app/roadside-america/id347393479?mt=8 
The Roadside America app is perfect for the RVer who loves 
to discover quirky, oddball attractions while traveling. 
Use it to find that giant ball of twine or massive gum 
wall. 

GasBuddy 
itunes.apple.com/us/app/gasbuddy-find-cheap-gas-
prices/id406719683?mt=8 
This app helps you locate nearby gas options and choose the 
one with the best price. 

Sanidumps RV Dump Station Locator 
itunes.apple.com/us/app/sanidumps-rv-dump-
station/id651650299?mt=8 
Knowing where to dump your tanks is crucial when 
boondocking or overnighting in parking lots. This app 
offers extensive listings and is a must have when RVing 
without hookups. 



Heads Up! 
itunes.apple.com/us/app/heads-up!/id623592465?mt=8 
Staying entertained on long road trips can be a challenge. 
This app offers tons of fun for a very low price tag. 


